

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club Inc.



Esplanade, Dalkeith 6009 Telephone: 08 9386 6437 Fax: 08 9389 8600

COVID-19 Information to Members – April 1, 2020

Dear Members

Pursuant to the new restrictions Federal Government has placed on social distancing, it is with a heavy heart that the Committee announce the immediate closure of the Clubhouse, as of 9am Monday, March 30.

You will still be able to access your boat, fuel and ice as per normal, but please, ensure that you are observing the social distancing regulations as stipulated by the Federal Government and do not congregate in groups of more than two.

The underlying heath issue facing the community is unprecedented and the decision made by the Committee to close the Clubhouse until further notice is based on all the available health advice. Our greatest concern throughout this ordeal is the well-being of our Members and staff.

There have been a number of concerns raised by Members with regards to the House Support payment. As the Bar and Galley are closed for the immediate future, the Committee have resolved to waive the first period of House support for the 2020/21 year. Those of you who have already paid your first period of House Support, thank you; your payment will be credited to your second period of House Support commencing in October 2020.

In the 123 years that the Club has been in operation, we have always been able to count on our Members' support and it is our hope that you will stay with us on this journey. Given the obvious degree of uncertainty surrounding the length of these restrictions, we are asking Members to maintain their Membership.

May I take this opportunity to once again thank you for your support and to send you and your families our best thoughts as we navigate this crisis.

Yours Sincerely

General Committee

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club